
CCW Homeowners Association Meeting –January 11, 2021 - 6:30 pm 
 

 
In Attendance: Katie Raisch, Lisa Northup, Krystal Logli, Stephanie Larson and Tom Dunn  
Guests-Linda Corson and Mr. and Mrs. Riche 
 
 
Secretary Report:  
Board Notes of December 14, 2021, were approved. 
 
Treasurer Report:  
The financial reports were approved as stated: 
Total assets of $150,250.69 
A/R $16,883.00 
 
Old Business 
None 
 
Ongoing Business: 
Richie land Purchase of .045 acers in amount of $2,500.00 or 1,960 square feet area. Made 
changes to the Notice for Homeowners. 
Newsletter/mailing has been done. 
Basin area approved weed bill and planting bill. No more billings until prior approval of the 
same. 
Waiting on minutes for July and August 2021. 

 
NEW Business: 
 
none 
 
Meeting ended at 6:59 PM. Next meeting at 6:30PM on February 8, 2022. 
 

 


